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08th March 2024. 

Dear Parents and guardians, 

Re: Easter Eggstravaganza! 

We are holding an “Easter Hat Parade” on Thursday 28th March 2024 at 

8.30 am around the school playground. 

For this occasion, parents are requested to help their children to make or 

decorate an Easter bonnet or hat to bring it to school. 

Uniform is not required that day. Children can wear comfortable cotton 

clothes and their beautiful hats. Parents can stay back in the morning to 

enjoy the Bonnet Parade. They must however park their cars outside the 

school premises.  

Children will have plenty of fun activities after the Easter Hat Parade for 

that day.  

The school day will end at 12:00 pm as it is the last day of the term. We 

ask parents to pick up their children on schedule, as the staff needs to 

wrap up and clean the classrooms. We will not be serving lunch to the 

children. 

Easter break: 29th March to 7th April 2024. 

The 3rd term will start from 8th April 2024. 

Hope you enjoy every bit of your Easter holiday.   

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Verma. 
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